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ATTENTION TRIBAL CITIZENS 
 

The following events scheduled 

April 11, 2020 have been cancelled: 
 

General Council Meeting  

Spring Celebration  

 

Tribal Citizens will be notified of rescheduled General Council 

Meeting in May 2020.   

Please check your mail regularly or the Tribe’s website for 

updates. 

 

Please submit any questions to info@gratonrancheria.com or 

leave a voicemail message for Council Member Lynn Silva at 

707.566.2288 x105. 

mailto:info@gratonrancheria.com


Due to COVID-19 the 

Tribal Office will be closed temporarily and 

the General Council Meeting &  

Spring Celebration have been cancelled 

 
The FIGR Tribal Office will be closed 

effective March 18, 2020 thru April 7, 2020 or 

until further notice.   

The office is currently scheduled to reopen  

April 8, 2020 at 8:00am 
 

Please note that all GWB & Per Capita Distributions 

will be processed as scheduled.   

 

Please also note that Graton Resort and Casino will be closed effective 
March 18, 2020 until April 7, 2020 or until further notice. All team 
members will continue to get paid (including average tip rates) and keep 
all their benefits. This is a time for generosity, for all employers to ensure 
the continued well-being of their employees.  

- Greg Sarris, Chairman, Federated Indians of Graton Rancheria 


